
 

 

WFWP Malta held a meeting with the Arabic Culture Information Society 
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On January 28th 2021, we held a meeting with Ambassador for Peace Ms. Sanna El-Nahhal at a local 

restaurant. Ms. Myrabelle Corlett and Ms. Tomoko Cassar from WFWP Malta discussed with her the 

possibility of future projects between Al-Nahhal ACIS (Arabic Culture Information Society) and WFWP 

Malta. 
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WFWP Malta President 

 

 

 


